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I support SB 999.  How can the legislature make all housing offered to a farm/ 

ranchworker be subject to farm worker camps?  It is just going to make an 

unnecessary hardship for both the worker and the employer.  It is essential for 

remote agriculture employers to have a "house" for employees due to the long 

distance to a town or city.  Please try to understand how the ag section of this state 

works! I support this plus amendment 1. 


